
 

Critical Notice impacting Shipper Business and 
Rate Schedules 7, 22 and 27 

 

January 31, 2023 
 
Be advised that as per WEI Notice #56511, capacity at the Huntingdon Delivery Area and Station 4B 
South has been cut to 64%. 
 
Notice: #56511 (wei-pipeline.com) 
 
As a result, effective immediately until further notice, all Interruptible customers under Rate 
Schedules 7, 22, and 27 across the Lower Mainland and Vancouver Island service areas will have their 
IT service interrupted.  
 
 
Industrial Account Managers are actively contacting Interruptible customers directly with instructions 
regarding this curtailment.  
 
Marketers should reach out to their customers directly to determine changes to supply requirements.  
 
 
FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FortisBC 

continues to monitor the weather and operational conditions across its service regions and will 

provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 

 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 

https://noms.wei-pipeline.com/notice/getHTMLNoticeById.php?id=56511

